
An Important Invitation Notice 

 

February 27, 2018 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen of Chicagoland  Polonia: 

I write to you to encourage your attendance this Wednesday morning, at the Meet & Greet 

with gubernatorial candidate, Mr. J.B. Pritzker.  On February 28th at the Copernicus Center, we 

proud Polish Americans can state our concerns and needs for our Community.  

In speaking with Bogdan Pukszta of the Polish American Chamber of Commerce, I’ve learned 

that our business people are in great need of reforms to Workmen’s Compensation laws. That 

finding employees is becoming more difficult and that Polonia needs job training and job fairs. 

Finally, Illinois needs to have an Official Trade Delegation sent to Poland—often, to foster Polish 

investment in Illinois.  

 Margaret Dolas the executive director of the Polish American Association has great concerns. 

She hopes that the new Governor would bring back confidence to all manner of social welfare 

programs and that arbitrary cuts are not made. Further, our Senior Citizens are the most 

vulnerable being served and that programs for them are protected and even enhanced.  

Mark Kupiec, a proud Polish American suggested that perhaps Mr. Pritzker could support young 

Polish Americans who share his values, to become elected. That he could appoint well qualified 

Polish Americans to the some State of Illinois Boards and Commissions.  

You may have your own ideas how J.B. Pritzker could be a great Governor for the Polish 

American Community and on Wednesday you’ll have an opportunity to express yourselves. 

At the close of our Meet & Greet, I firmly believe that you will be a firm supporter of Mr. 

Pritzker. He is a man of integrity that will be a true friend to Polonia.  

Sincerely; 

Andrew Przybylo                                                                                            
Mayor of the Village of Niles           
  

 


